
Welcome!  If you are new to our community, we hope you have felt welcome!  If you are a visitor - occasional or 
frequent - we’re glad you joined us! If you’re considering parish membership introduce yourself to the pastor after 

Holy Mass to get the process underway! 

Hours: 
Parish Office 
Monday - Thursday........... 9:30 am - 3pm 
 

St. Kathryn Religious Goods Store 
Tuesday  - Thursday & first Saturday.  
Call ahead (603-595-4463) 
9:15 am – noon 
Store and parking at the back of the 
parish office building 
 

Parish Staff 
Pastor 
Rev. Michael R. Monette 
fr.michael@stkathryns.org 
 

Permanent Deacon 
Deacon Raymond V. Marcotte 
deacon.ray@stkathryns.org 
 

Director of Religious Education 
Sister Janice Rooney, SNDdeN 
sr.janice@stkathryns.org 
 

Coordinator of Youth Ministry 
Mrs. Valerie Somers 
valerie.somers@stkathryns.org 
 

Music Director & Organist 
Mr. Ryan Mascilak 
ryan.mascilak@stkathryns.org 
 

Parish Secretary 
Mrs. Kim Moushegian 
kimberly.moushegian@stkathryns.org 
 

Bookkeeper 
Ms. Sharon Tenda 
sharon.tenda@stkathryns.org 
 

Custodial Assistant 
Ms. Pat Grenier 
grenierpat43@gmail.com 

Schedule of Masses 
Saturday Vigil ............................. 4:00 pm 
Sunday ....... 8:30 am, 10:30 am, 6:30 pm 
 

Weekdays and Saturdays ........... 8:30 am 
(No Mass on Tuesdays) 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Wednesday ...................... 5:00 - 5:45 pm 
Saturday ........................... 9:15-10:00 am 
 3:00-3:45 pm 
 

Sacrament of Baptism 
Catechesis takes place with the parents 
prior to scheduling a date for the 
baptism. For more information, please 
contact Deacon Ray in the parish office. 
 

Adoration 
Wednesdays ............... 9:00 am - 6:00 pm 
First Friday: Friday morning 9:00 am 
overnight through Saturday morning 8:00 am 
 

Sacrament of Marriage 
Engaged couples should contact the 
parish office at least six months in 
advance of the proposed date of the 
wedding. Please refer to the marriage 
policy as found on the parish website. 
 

Sacrament of the Anointing of the Sick 
Communion to the Homebound 
Arrangements may be made for 
Communion to the  Homebound or for 
the Sacrament of the Sick by calling the 
parish office. The Sacrament of the 
Anointing of the Sick should be 
celebrated at the outset of an illness or 
when there is a change in the person’s 
condition. The Sacrament should also be 
received prior to surgery. 

Protection of Children 
Policies and Procedures 
The Diocesan policies are available by 
contacting Valerie Somers at the parish 
office or by consulting the diocesan 
website at www.catholicnh.org. 
 

Open for You! 
We invite you to use our church, the 
Transept Chapel, or the Emmaus Chapel 
(in the office building) for personal  
prayer. Our sacred spaces are open daily 
from 7:00 am -  7:00 pm (closed Saturday 
after the 4:00 pm Mass) 
 

Parish Pastoral Team 
Rosa Bucchio, Wanda Bushey, 
Bernadette Lanzillo, Jon Mallows, 
Kate Mallows, Kim McCarthy, 
Valerie Somers 
 

Parish Finance Council 
James Lockwood, chair, Ed Caron, 
Adam Florczak, Jennifer Leclair, 
David Wilson 
Finance Council members may be 
reached through the parish office for any 
questions regarding parish finances. All 
parishioners are welcome to inquire for 
information about policies, practices, and 
our stewardship of God's gifts. 
 

Bulletin Sales & Marketing Consultant 
Adam Snyder 
Office:  800-233-8200 
Cell:  814-771-8628 

Saint Kathryn 

Catholic Parish 
4 Dracut Road  

Hudson, New Hampshire 03051 
 

603-882-7793 

www.stkathryns.org 
 

St. Kathryn Religious Goods  Store 
603-595-4463 
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Please Pray For  
Those new to the Catholic Church 
Please pray for those who received the Sacraments of Initiation at 
the Easter Vigil:  Eneche Adikwu; Ochana Adikwu; Zainab Adikwu; 
Zachary Krupica; Jesse Wanham; Ryan Lysy; and Philip Gregorio.   
For those preparing to be Confirmed in the Fall of 2025 Andrew 
and Selina Maga, Courtney and Tim Hughes, Edison and Emily 
Arana, Betsey Rogers. Please pray for Joanna Adikwu, Gage 
Fenton, Janelle Quintna and Jill Speidel preparing for the 
Sacraments of Initiation on April 4th 2026.  Continue to pray for 
those still discerning, Mel and Kathy.  Pray for those interested in 
attending the “Come and See” process for OCIA on Tuesday, June 
  

Repose of the soul of: 

Joan Urbach 

Steubenville East is 

just around the corner! 
Help Send Our Youth to Steubenville East 
We continue our fundraising for the Youth and Chaperones who can't afford to go without sponsorships!  Please pick up an 
envelope at the back of church to donate.  Currently we have 20 young adults registered and have 8 adults who have vol-
unteered to chaperone! Our parish is truly blessed.  For more information, please contact Valerie Somers at va-
lerie.somers@stkathryns.org or 978-660-9777.  There is a meeting on Sunday, June 29 from 4:30 pm - 6:30 pm to discuss 
further details!  See you all there! 

Mass Intentions 

 
Saturday June 21, 2025 Vigil 
 4:00 pm †Jim Weiss, †Tom Moulton by 
  Judy Paladino 
 

Sunday June 22, 2025 
 8:30 am †Poor Souls in Purgatory by  
  Louis and Nancy Brunelle 
 10:30 am For the People of the Parish 
  

Monday June 23, 2025 

 8:30 am †Vincent Duprey, Sr  
  by †Joan Malone 
 

Wednesday June 25, 2025 

 8:30 am †Pat Morey by  
  Debbie & Jim Joy 

Thursday June 26, 2025 

 8:30 am †Joan Malone by Ed Gleason 
 

Friday June 27, 2025 
 8:30 am †Dick Frenette,†Marianne  
  DiConza, †Kathy Manty, †Hanna 
  Coulter, †Jerry Couture, †Medora 
  Couture, †Esther Norberg, †Julio 
  Norberg, †Julia Norberg, †Marty 
  Boyle, †Dick Paladino 

  

Saturday June 28, 2025 
 8:30 am †Rita Downs by   
  Jim & Debbie Joy 

  

Saturday June 28, 2025 Vigil 
 4:00 pm †Mary Beth Florczak,  
  †Mary Gleason by  
  Paul & Claudette Roy 
 

Sunday June 29, 2025 
 8:30 am †Barb, †Janice, †Mark & †Mike 
  Turmel by Sheryl 
 10:30 am For the People of the Parish 
 6:30 pm †Ronald Sigman by  
  Annette Rondeau 

  

Blessed Virgin Mary Shrine 
Intentions of Carol Holleran by the  

Cursillo Community, June 1 - 30, 2025 

Jubilee of Hope and the Saints- 

deposit deadline extended 
Pilgrimage with Fr. Michael Monette 
November 13-18, 2025 
Leaving and Returning from St. Kathryn Parish, Hudson, NH 
What better way to celebrate this Holy Year than by making a lo-
cal pilgrimage to the Saints, Blesseds, and Servants of God who 
make up the history of our nation.  This six day, five night journey 
will combine faith and recreation as we visit and learn about 
those men and women in the Northeastern United States who 
have already been or who are on their way to being canonized as 
saints in the Church.  The saints are truly living witnesses to hope 
in the power of God!  As the Letter to the Hebrews 
states, "We are surrounded by so great a cloud of 
witnesses" (Heb. 12:1).  Join us this November as we 
seek their company and intercession and as we ask 
the Lord to be renewed as pilgrims of hope!  For 
more information, visit https://stkathryns.org/
skpilgrimage2025 or scan the QR code. 
Initial deposit with Peters Way Tours by July18th  is needed to  
secure your registration.   

33 Days to Eucharistic Glory 
Join the Pilgrimage to Consecration. The book “33 Days to Eu-
charistic Glory” are free in vestibule of church.  
The objective is for St. Kathryn’s parishioners to celebrate this Ju-
bilee Year by joining Catholics across the United States in Eucha-
ristic Revival. Please share your thoughts as you journey towards 
Eucharistic Consecration by adding them to the poster in the par-
ish hall. We will gather in Room 1 on July 8 for either morning ses-
sion at 9:00 - 10:30 am or evening session 7:00 -  8:30 pm.  For 
further information or questions please contact Rae Ann Jacek at 
tyngstowers@verizon.net. 

NEW



June 22, 2025  ●  Feast of Corpus Christi 3 

Cursillo / Ultreya Meetings 
June 27th, 7:00 - 8:30 pm  
Cursillo is a wonderful weekend that invites women and men to encounter/experience the  
love of Jesus Christ on a more personal level. Everyone is welcome to come and learn more  
about Cursillo or come and share their Cursillo experience. Most meetings will be held the last Friday of every month in the 
Parish Hall from 7:00 p.m. - 8:30 p.m. There is always a guest speaker, music, refreshments, and fellowship!  If anyone is 
interested in learning more about Cursillo, please contact Wanda and Randy Bushey at busheys24@comcast.net.  Hope to 
see you there! 

Vocation Formation 
The Diocese of Manchester is pleased to 
offer the opportunity for our high school 
students to discern their life’s  
calling. 

 

Do you want to say “yes” to God’s plan for your life?  You are invited to attend our Fiat Days for young women and Quo  
Vadis Days for young men. Plan to join us on the following days to discern: 
 

Fiat Days for Females, Ages 14 - 18 yrs ~ July 20 - July 24, 2025. Deadline to register is July 11, but don’t wait this pro-
gram fills up fast. 

 
Quo Vadis Days for Males, Ages 14 - 18 ~ Aug 4 - Aug 8, 2025.  Deadline to register is July 23, but don’t wait this pro-
gram  fills up fast. 

Sunday, June 22nd 
 No 6:30 pm Mass 
 8:00 am Rosary ......................................................... Church 
 12:00 - 1:00 pm Corpus Christi Procession ...... Church/Lowell Road 
 1:00 - 5:00 pm  Adoration .................................................... Church 
 5:00 pm Vespers ........................................................ Church 
 5:30 - 8:00 pm Parish Picnic .................................. Church Grounds 

 

Monday, June 23rd 
 8:00 am Rosary ......................................................... Church 

 

Tuesday, June 24th 
 12:00 - 8:00 pm Crafters ............................... Parish office basement 
   

Wednesday, June 25th 

 8:00 am Rosary ......................................................... Church 
 9:00 am - 6:00 pm Adoration .................................................... Church 
 9:45 -  10:30 am Staff Meeting................................................. Office 
 5:00 - 5:45 pm Confessions ................................................. Church 
 6:00 pm  Simple Reposition ....................................... Church 
   

Thursday, June 26th 
 8:00 am Rosary ......................................................... Church 
  

Friday, June 27th  

 8:00 am Rosary ......................................................... Church 
9:00 am - 12:00 pm  Crafters  .............................. Parish office basement 
 7:00 - 8:30 pm Cursillo/Ultreya Meeting .................................. Hall 
 
 

Saturday, June 28th 
 8:00 am Rosary ......................................................... Church 
 9:15 - 10:00 am Confessions ................................................. Church 
 3:00 - 3:45 pm Confessions ................................................. Church 
 

Sunday, June 29th 
 8:00 am Rosary ......................................................... Church 
 4:30 - 6:30 pm Youth Group Steubie Hang Group .................... Hall 

 

 

Religious Good Store 

Celebrates  

Ss. Peter and Paul  
Open this week Tuesday - Thursday,  
9:00 am—12:00 pm 

The solemnity of Ss Peter and Paul is 
Sunday, June 29th.  Did you know that 
St. Kathryn’s church has a window ded-
icated to each of these Saints?  St. Pe-
ter was given the keys to the Church by 
Christ and Saint Paul became the great-
est evangelist after he was struck down 
by God while riding his horse on his 
way to Damascus. Do you know where 
these windows are?   
We offer a wonderful selection of cards 
and gifts for Baptism, First Communion, 
Confirmation and Weddings! There is 
an excellent selection of prayer cards, 
medallions, rosaries and statuary!  
Come in and browse for that special 
gift. 

NEW! 

NEW

Corpus Christi Procession, Adoration and Parish Picnic today! 

mailto:busheys23@comcast.net
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OCIA 
Order of Christian Initiation for Adults 
 Thursday, September 25 at 7:00 pm. 
We are preparing to hold an inquiry night 
for those folks who want to explore the Catholic Faith 
and consider becoming a fully initiated member of the 
Church.  There is no obligation, “just come & see.” 
Those who so desire can then continue on in this pro-
cess that explores how the Lord reveals Himself in His 
Word, Sacraments and in His Church and her teach-
ings. The process leads to celebration of the Sacra-
ments of Initiation at the Easter Vigil.  Interested, 
someone you may know? If so give Deacon Ray a call 
or email deacon.ray@stkathryns.org. 

ANNOUNCING 
VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 

Monday,  August 4 through Friday, August 8th —  9:00 am - 12:00 pm 
Come join us for a fun filled week exploring the True North all while finding Jesus in a Wild World!  We have games,  

bible stories, crafts, snacks, outdoor activities (weather permitting), music and singing!  
 

Cost: $50 per student - Pre K through Grade 5 

Registration forms available online, at office and in church. 
 
 

Volunteers are needed: Teachers Assistant Teachers Kitchen Help Snack Coordinators Group Leaders Morning 
Set Up Teams Afternoon Break Down Teams.  Please contact Gayle @603 882 7793 ext 11 or 
office.assistant@stkathryns.org. Teens and young adults are welcome to help out!  All volunteers will need to be ap-
proved through Safe Environment.  For additional information contact Val Somers at  978-660-9777 or 
valerie.somers@stkathryns.org.  Thank you for your willingness to help out our youngest church members!  
Please look at our posters in the back of the church! If you can help by financially supporting VBS that would be awe-
some! We also have a few items we would return at the end of the week!  Watch for that poster with all the fish! 

Catie’s Closet 
August 11—September 9 
Help Local Kids Fee Confident:  Donate 
Clothing and Toiletries 
Catri’s Closet gives children in need life-changing access to 
clothing and basic necessities so they can thrive in school and 
in life. 
Please donate New and Gently Used Clothing 
Youth sized 4-16 | Teen Sized XS - 2XL 
T-shirts Long Sleeves Coats Sweaters Sweatshirts 
Sweatpants Pants Shorts Leggings Jeans 
New Full-Sized Toiletries - Youth & Teen Products 
Shampoo Soap Body Wash Deodorant New Socks & 
Undies Toothpaste Toothbrushes Shaving Products 
Feminine Products 
Please drop off donations at St. Kathryn’s Parish 

NEW NEW

Mercy Meal Update! 
Mercy Meal chefs needed to help provide food items 
St. Kathryns Parish offers a Mercy Meal after the funer-
als of deceased loved ones.  Did you know that this is 
one of the mandates of the Deacon - to bury the dead? 
This ministry offers comfort and consolation for the 
bereaved by offering food.  More information next 
week!  Please discern if this may be a ministry for you. 

New 
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Stewardship 

Have You Considered? 
Your contribution makes a 
difference! 
Consider online 
giving as a regular 
way of supporting 
the mission and 
good works of St. 
Kathryn Parish. 
Scan this code to learn more and 
sign up for online giving. 
 

Reflecting God’s Generosity to 
Others 
St. Kathryn’s is a tithing parish, 
giving of our time, talent, and 
treasure so as to give glory to God. 
As a parish family, we tithe on a 
monthly basis to St. Marguerite 
D’Youville Parish in Groveton, NH; 
Hudson Community Food Pantry; 
St. Gianna’s Place; and to Catholic 
School Education in our Diocese. 

 

NHCA  2025 
Envelopes remain at the ends of 
the pews.  Simply fill out envelope 
and drop in 
collection basket.  
You may also go 
on line by using 
the QR code 
printed on this 
page that will 
bring you to our web page. 

 

Steubenville East is just around 
the corner! 
We continue to fund raise for 
students and chaperones. Please 
contact Val Somers at 
val.somers@stkathryns.org for 
further information. 

Caring for the Gift of the Lord 
Donations 
Donations generously continue to come in for the Capital Campaign and this 
is laying the foundation for the next part of Phase One.  If you have not 
yet contributed to the Capital Campaign, please prayerfully consider how 
you might be able help us out.  There is still a considerable amount of work 
that needs to be done to take care of our parish property and bring every-
thing up to date and ensure that it is functioning properly.  Your commit-
ment is essential to our success in caring for the Gift of the Lord!  Thank you 
for your generosity! 

Reflecting God’s Generosity to Us 
June 14 & 15, 2025 

 

Envelope ........................ $3,539.50 
Loose Cash ..................... $1,834.00 
Online Giving.................. $5,559.00 
Received in Mail ................ $445.00 
Total ...........................$11,377.50 
 

Our weekly budget is $11,500.00. 
Thank you for all you give! 

New Hampshire Catholic Appeal 
New Hampshire Catholic Appeal: Future of our Faith II 
Our parish continues to work toward our parish goal for the 
NHCA of $68, 822,00.  90% of the funds raised above this ap-
peal goal are returned to our parish this year. If you have not made your gift 
yet, please bring your gift envelope which includes your donor ID and parish 
ID to Mass next weekend or you can make your gift online at 
www.catholicnh.org/nhca. Extra gift envelopes are available in 
the pews. We need the support of all our parish families to 
reach our parish goal. Thank you for your support of these im-
portant needs and ministries of the Church. 
 
Scanning the QR code will access St. Kathryn Parish giv-
ing where you will be able to donate online. 
 

2025 Parish Goal 
Goal to Meet  

$68,822.00 
Amount Raised to Date 

$45,009.00 
Pledges 

$6,960.00 
Remainder to Raise 

$23,812.97.00 
Percentage of Parish Participation 10.8%  

Calling all High School Students to Faith 

& Friends Day  
Faith and Friends Day , June 26th, 11:00 am -  6:30 pm at Saint Mary Mag-
dalen Center in Warner, NH 
Come join High School students from around the state of New Hampshire for 
a day of fun spending time celebrating Mass and Adoration, lawn games and a 
BBQ dinner.  Top the day off with make your own Sundae.  Cost is $15.00 indi-
vidual/$25 family.   Bring lawn chairs and picnic blanket, sunscreen and bug 
spray.   For more information contact Karen Hettrick at 603-663-0176 or 
Khettrick@rcbm.org.  See flier in this bulletin!  Looks like fun! 

NEW Second Collection next Weekend 
Peter’s Pence Collection is next weekend June 28th and 29th 
Peter’s Pence enables the Holy Father, Pope Leo XIV, to respond with emer-
gency financial assistance to aid the most needy throughout the world - those 
who suffer as a result of war, oppression and natural disasters.  


